
We send our deepest condolences to the
families and friends of Grenfell Tower
– Healey

John Healey MP, Shadow Housing Secretary, responding to the final Grenfell
Tower death toll, said:

“Now the agonising wait is over and it has finally been confirmed that 71
people died in the devastating Grenfell Tower fire, we again send our deepest
condolences to the families and friends of those who have lost loved ones.

"The Government must now step up its work to help the survivors of the
terrible fire at Grenfell Tower, most of whom are still in hotels more than
five months after the fire.

“Ministers must also use the forthcoming Budget to urgently act to make the
homes of high-rise residents across the country safe, by setting aside funds
to install sprinklers in all social housing tower blocks.”

http://www.government-world.com/we-send-our-deepest-condolences-to-the-families-and-friends-of-grenfell-tower-healey/
http://www.government-world.com/we-send-our-deepest-condolences-to-the-families-and-friends-of-grenfell-tower-healey/
http://www.government-world.com/we-send-our-deepest-condolences-to-the-families-and-friends-of-grenfell-tower-healey/

